From:  Fitch, Julie A.
Sent: 7/16/2014 12:44:04 PM

To: |Redacted

Cec:
Bcec:
Subject: RE: Julie Fitch lunch with Brian Cherry

Yes, as of now, that day actually works. Let’s book it!

Thanks.
Best

Julie

Julie A. Fitch

Chief of Staff to

Commissioner Carla J. Peterman
California Public Utilities Commission

Phone (415) 703-3134

From: [Redacted |[mailto[Redacted |
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 12:38 PM

To: Fitch, Julie A.

Subject: Julie Fitch lunch with Brian Cherry

Hello Julie —

Brian would like to have lunch with you. Does August 13 work for you?
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Thank you.

[Redacted |

|Redacted J Brian K. Cherry

VP, Regulatory Relations

[Redacted J
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